

GOVERNMENT ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, BOX 109
GRAND CAYMAN, KY1-9000
CAYMAN ISLANDS

TEL: (345) 949-7900 EXT. 2458 FAX: (345) 945-1746

Cayman Islands Government

Ministry of Tourism and Transport

24th August 2022

Mr. Jude Scott

Email: judelscott@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Scott,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of resignation dated 22nd August 2022 as Chairman of Cayman Airways Ltd.

On behalf of the Government and the people of the Cayman Islands, I thank you for the invaluable service you have provided to the country in your capacity as Chairman and wish you the very best for the future.

Yours faithfully,

Stran Bodden, JP Chief Officer